NORTH CAROLINA LIBRARIES

MEMOS FROM MEMBERS

The November 1954 issue of North Carolina Libraries has just come to me. Two
hours have passed while I perused each article, page by page. The arrangement, the infor-
mation and the authors were certainly well chosen and well presented. It was an excel-

lent issue!

ANTOINETTE EARLE.
Lexington, November 22, 1954.
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I think you have a fine number. Congratulations!
Louis R. WiLsoN.
Chapel Hill, November 23, 1954,
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Congratulations on the 50th Anniversary Issue of North Carolina Libraries—A bang-
up job.
The index is welcomed . ..
In the picture on page 25, is not the unknown on the top row, Miss Adelaide Fries?
Oran V. Cooxk.
Chapel Hill, November 23, 1954.
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North Carolina Libraries in its bright red cover came today. You should be very
proud of it! It is a very important number, attractively presented.
CHARLESANNA Fox.
Asheboro, November 23, 1954.
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Additional copies of the 50th Anniversary issue are available. Orders at twenty-five
cents per copy should be sent to NCLA treasurer, Miss Marianna Long, Law Librarian,
Duke University, Durham, North Carolina.



